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Mrs C S Hogg 

Dear parents/carers,

As we hear today that an American company has made history by
becoming the first commercial outfit to put a spacecraft on the
Moon, I am reminded of the time in 1962, when President John F.
Kennedy visited NASA for the first time. During his tour of the facility,
he met a janitor who was carrying a broom down the hallway. The
President then casually asked the janitor what he did for NASA, and
the janitor replied, “I’m helping put a man on the moon.”
At BTHCC we all have the same mission too which is the
transformation of the person, for the transformation of society. We ask
God to guide us with his love to ensure we become who God has
called us to be so we can set the world on fire. 
Outcomes and results are very valuable as they open doors to new
experiences and choices allowing our students to have that
transformative impact in the world. However, my lens is always on the
journey. Is the daily experience of the child engaging and
interesting? Is the child known and cherished? Do they feel they
belong to the BTHCC family? Are all areas of BTHCC accessible to all?
Are we aspirational for all?
These are the questions we consider and explore. We want to offer a
broad, relevant, and balanced curriculum for all. It is our challenge to
ensure our curriculum inside and outside the classroom caters for all
needs. Our mission is that every child loves their learning, can
participate fully, is curious and inquisitive. 
Today our governing body came together to delve deeper into this
vision to explore how we be challenged and improve our Blessed
Thomas Holford Catholic College for all.
I always value hearing from you so do please contact me if you have
any concerns or ideas.

 



What’s going on - Week 26th-1st March

Word
Room 54 
at 8.30am

College Mass
- 8.15am G3

Class of 2023 Year 11
certificate evening (this is for

last years Year 11)

Art Workshop with
Ian Murphy

Macbeth Trip





What have you given up for Lent or what will you be doing
this Lent? We asked students and teachers. 



6pm-8pm 
Main School Hall

Buy your tickets on Scopay or
you can pay on the door



SKI TR
IP

February half term 

Connor Clarke - Year 8
“The ski trip was so much fun! We got

to do so much stuff. I had some lessons
before I went which helped but skiing

is much harder than it looks!
My favourite thing was when we went
to the water park which was next to
the hotel and spending time with my

friends.”





YEAR 9 OPTIONS EVENING
Last night we had our Year 9 options evening. It was an amazing
evening with families and students discussing their options. 



Mrs Butterworth's year 11 class worked in groups as experts of key GCSE
poems. Together they explored the writers’ intentions and contextual
factors that influenced the poets and then presented their ideas to the
class. #loveoflearning 

WEDNESDAYWORD

Wednesday word this week was marking the start
of Lent. Mr O’Neill discussed the importance of

Lent in terms of giving back something. He
shared memories of his grandma who gave a lot
to charity and received Benemerenti medal for

her contributions to the Catholic Church.

https://twitter.com/hashtag/loveoflearning?src=hashtag_click


TALK THE TALK WORKSHOP
#BTHCCREADS

 Our winners of
Brenda the
Vendor this

morning! Well
done to you all

#bthccread

The trainer from Talk the Talk nominated the following students as Oracy
Champions, so they’ll be getting a book token for Brenda the Vendor 😊 

Emile Azar
Freddie Butler

Lucy Russell-Beattie
Aidan O’Keeffe

Helen Brady

Talk The Talk were in school this week to deliver their Talk About
Communication workshop. Talk The Talk’s mission is to develop students’
oracy skills and their communication confidence to support positive life

interactions and improved social outcomes.











Food and Nutrition Club

YEAR 7 GIRLS 

We are holding a Year 7 Interform

netball tournament on Monday 4th

March after school. Pupils can sign up

with their form tutor and just come

along on the evening with their PE lt.

Please encourage your child to sign

up, we would love to see as many

Year 7 pupils down as possible. It

should finish around 4:30pm. 

Any questions, please get in touch on

missrennox@bthcc.org.uk

mailto:missrennox@bthcc.org.uk


Junior Bake Off

Youth Pilgrimage
2024

Don't forget to email

youth@dioceseofshrewsbury.org to

register your interest!

Thrive Newsletter
Eating Disorders
Week

READ MORE

APPLY HERE

Anti-stigma newsletter for Eating
Disorders Week, with a focus on

ARFID, taking place 26th
February- 3rd March

https://traffordthrive.my.canva.site/cyp-mental-health-week-2024
https://traffordthrive.my.canva.site/ed-awareness-week-2024
mailto:applyforjuniorbakeoff@loveproductions.co.uk


World Book Day

Art Workshop

Guest artist - Ian Murphy is visiting the

school on Tuesday to work with years 10,

12 and selected year 9's.

Ian Murphy is an UK based Fine Artist,

renowned for his passion for journeys and

landscape, both natural and constructed. 

By working with the artist, pupils will be

able to learn new skills and techniques and

produce a series of large-scale mixed

media drawings exploring architecture and

architectural features. For GSCE and A

Level students any artwork produced will

contribute to their coursework / portfolio

of work. Selected year 9 students will get

the opportunity to work with a professional

artist and experience what GCSE Art will be

like.

Nuts

FOLLOW OUR
SOCIAL MEDIA

We have some pupils and staff with
severe nut allergies. As such we will
be asking pupils NOT to bring in any

nuts or nut based products. 

Please do not bring nuts or nut based
food e.g peanut butter into school.

Some allergies are airborne meaning if
students are eating nuts in any of the

canteen areas this can trigger a severe
allergic reaction. 

While we cannot guarantee we are a
nut free school, we are beginning to

working towards becoming one. 

Thank you for your support and
understand

With World Book Day fast approaching we would like as many of
you to email in pictures of your pets reading.  You can make it as

creative as you like and add some glasses or a tie.  

Don’t fear!  If you don’t own a pet, you can send in a picture of you
or a family member reading in an unusual place (on a boat or the

top of a mountain).

The top three winners will all receive a £20 Watestones vouchers
on World Book Day 7th March.

Please email all entries to mrsarowe@bthcc.org.uk

https://www.instagram.com/bthcc_college/
https://www.bthcc.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/bthcc_college




YOUNG
CARERS
ACTION DAY

Find out more and get involved:
Carers.org/ycad 
#YoungCarersActionDay

WEDNESDAY 13 MARCH 2024

© Carers Trust 2023 - Carers Trust is a registered charity in England and Wales (1145181)
and in Scotland (SC042870). Registered as a company limited by guarantee in England
and Wales No. 7697170. Registered office: Carers Trust, 10 Regent Place, Rugby, CV21 2PN.

Fair Futures
for Young
Carers
Being a young carer shouldn’t
be a barrier to a young person’s
dreams. It should be a stepping
stone to a brighter future. 

Together, let’s create a future 
where young carers can dream 
without limits.

Your voice matters. Support us 
on Young Carers Action Day so 
every young carer can learn, 
earn, and thrive!

http://carers.org/ycad
http://carers.org/ycad
http://carers.org/ycad




Youth Forum is a
youth group for

young people in year
7 and above up to 19.

The group is youth
led, with a focus on
making a positive

change for Trafford. 

 YOUTH
FORUM

JOIN

Meet new people Learn new skills Make new friends


